
Where are we working? 

Elizabeth Drive, The 
Northern Road and  
Badgerys Creek Road 

What are the 
construction hours? 

6:00pm to 6:00am 
Monday, 1 April 2019 to 
Tuesday, 2 April 2019 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  
 

We speak your 
language  
Need an interpreter?  
Call the Translating 
and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450.  

                              Early Earthworks | Night Works April 2019 

Contact us for more information on: 
 
Early earthworks      Western Sydney Airport 
Ph: 1800 951 171    Ph: 1800 972 972 
WSAenquiries@cpblljv.com.au   info@wsaco.com.au 
  

 
  

Roundabout installation works Badgerys Creek Road 
 

Dear neighbour, 

Following recent weather and integration with other works in the area, the roundabout 
construction works on Badgerys Creek Road have been rescheduled to Monday and 
Tuesday, 1 and 2 April 2019 between 6pm and 6am (weather permitting).  

This roundabout installation on Badgerys Creek Road is required to safely access the 
Early Earthworks site compound and work between the two sites beside Badgerys 
Creek Road.  

Badgerys Creek Road closure and detours 
In order to carry out these works there will be a temporary closure of Badgerys Creek 
Road between Elizabeth Drive and Longleys Road and a detour put in place. 

Residential access will be maintained on Badgerys Creek Road from Longleys Road 
to The Northern Road.   

During this work: 
• Northbound traffic on The Northern Road and Elizabeth Drive heading onto 

Badgerys Creek Road will be detoured further north to access either The 
Northern Road or Elizabeth Drive. 

• Southbound traffic on Elizabeth Drive heading onto Badgerys Creek Road will 
be detoured onto Devonshire Road, King Street and Bringelly Road to access 
The Northern Road.  

Please see maps overleaf for more detail. 

Traffic changes on local roads  
Traffic control and pedestrian management will be in place during the works to ensure 
the safety of motorists, residents and workers.  

As the Project site area is split by Badgerys Creek Road, any plant or machinery 
crossing the Road between the two sites is carried out under strict traffic control – 
including at the recently installed boom gates.  

We ask that you always adhere to traffic controllers’ instructions and obey road 
signage. If you travel in the area, please allow extra travel time.  
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Early earthworks are being carried out by the CPB Contractors and Lendlease Joint 
Venture (CPBLL JV) and are expected to be completed by the end of 2019. We look 
forward to working closely with our neighbours as we work to deliver Early Earthworks 
for Western Sydney Airport.  

We thank you for your patience and look forward to completing these works quickly 
and safely to support safe access to the Early Earthworks site compound and work 
area. 

Location of works and road diversion 

 

 

 

 

Traffic Control 

Traffic Control will be in place, please allow extra travel time and be 
aware of the temporary speed zones, traffic controllers and traffic 
barriers that will be in place. 
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